
Dear readers, 

 

As of this issue, the journal Knjiženstvo has a new Editorial Board and Advisory Board, 

as well as a new editor-in-chief.  

The proposal for these changes, submitted to the publisher – the Faculty of Philology, 

University of Belgrade, was accepted at the meeting held at the end of October, 2022.  

Following the established profile of the journal, we hope to make Knjiženstvo even 

more significant for research in the fields of literature, gender and culture, in Serbia and on the 

international stage. You are cordially invited to participate in that process. Please, send your 

papers for the issue No. 13 by September 1st 2023, and your suggestions and ideas whenever 

suited, to the following email addresses: knjizenstvo@fil.bg.ac.rs and 

knjizenstvo@gmail.com. The guidelines for the papers can be found at the following link: 

http://www.knjizenstvo.rs/en/about-us/submission-guidelines#gsc.tab=0. 

All the necessary data is on the journal’s website www.knjizenstvo.rs.  

 

 

On behalf of the Editorial Board and Advisory Board 

Vladimir Đurić 

Editor-in-Chief of the Knjiženstvo journal 
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